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ROYAL VICTORIA EYE AND EAR HOSPITAL,

ADELAIDE ROAD, DUBLIN 2, IRELAND 
The Royal Victoria Eye and Ear Hospital is a voluntary acute specialist hospital and is the national tertiary centre for the treatment of Ophthalmic, Ear, Nose, Throat, Head and Neck disorders. Recognised as a University Teaching Hospital, it has a tradition of care stretching back to 1814 and has looked after patients on its present site since 1904.

Applications are invited from suitably qualified candidates for the following posts:
CONSULTANT OPHTHALMIC SURGEONS

(Two Posts)

This is an appointment to the Ireland East Hospitals Group on a Type B basis under the Consultants’ Contract 2008 (as of 8th December 2014) by the Royal Victoria Eye and Ear Hospital. The initial commitment for this post will be to the Royal Victoria Eye and Ear Hospital for 39 hours per week, this is a new post. This post may be subject to restructuring in the future to facilitate the reorganisation of acute services in line with new clinical models of acute and community services. It is noted that the post must be congruent with the requirements of, and facilitate implementation of, the HSE’s National Clinical Programmes including commitment to deliver the relevant performance outcomes.

The following qualifications shall apply to this appointment:

• Registration as a specialist in the Specialist Division of the Register of Medical Practitioners maintained by the Medical Council in Ireland in the specialty of ophthalmic surgery

Full particulars in respect of the above posts are available on the Royal Victoria Eye and Ear Hospital website at www.rveeh.ie or from the Medical

Administration Department at + 353 (0)1 6343615.

Candidates should submit a full Curriculum Vitae (10 copies unbound) with a cover letter nominating three named referees (one of which should be current) and evidence of IMC registration as a specialist in the specialty of ophthalmic surgery to the Director of Human Resources, Royal Victoria Eye and Ear Hospital, Adelaide Road, Dublin 2, Ireland to arrive not later than: Midday on 9th September 2016.

The Royal Victoria Eye and Ear Hospital is an equal opportunities employer.
